
aA recent survey from the Culinary Visions 
Panel program, “People still enjoy going 
out to eat and are finding creative ways to 
stay within their budgets. Whether or not 
we see a pullback in consumer concerns 
later this year or next year, it seems that 
some of these emerging and evolving 
behaviors are here to stay,” notes Sharon 
Olson.


